
To whom this may regard:

On Thursday October 19 of 2023 Local 1072 members held an emergency meeting to amend
our current contract based on pension contributions. Local 1072 executive board presented
amendments to our contract to the membership of Local 1072. Members voted 10 yay and 0
nay on the amendments of the contract. Local 1072 members accept the amended contract.
Any questions or concerns please contact Molly Gehrt or Luke Vogt.

In best regards,

Luke Vogt
Local 1072 Executive Board Member


